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Friday 13th March 2020 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 

Coronavirus (COVID-19) Update 
 
You will no doubt be following the daily news about the current Coronavirus (COVID-19) 
situation. Please be assured that we are continuing to receive regular updates from Public Health 
England and the Department for Education regarding this matter and we are following their 
guidelines to the letter. For more information please follow the government guidance at 
https://www.gov.uk/government/topical-events/coronavirus-covid-19-uk-government-
response 
 
After the Government announcement yesterday evening, I am writing to advise that: 
 
Anyone with a ‘new continuous’ cough and/ or a high temperature is now advised 

to self-isolate for 7 days. 
 
There is currently no cause for concern at the school, and we will continue to keep you informed 
if there are any new developments.  
 
Parents and carers should actively encourage all children to frequently wash their hands with 
soap and water and make sure that they cough or sneeze into a tissue, put it in a bin and wash 
their hands. These are the things that we are actively encouraging throughout the school day.  
 
The school is ensuring that all classrooms and communal areas continue to be given a thorough 
daily clean.  
 
Whilst I do not want to cause any alarm, I do feel it is important for us to continue to work 
together to try and minimise the risk of infection and I appreciate your full support during this 
period.  
 
If you have any further concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
Best wishes, 

 
 
 
 
 

Mr Hodgson 
Headteacher 
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